
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

January 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Egyptian Day 

 

On Thursday 13th February, Year 5 will be holding an Egyptian Day! 

 

Please could you provide your child with an oversized plain t-shirt (any colour) 
(no logo please) which they will wear in the afternoon, therefore uniform is required 

as usual in the morning.  Lunch will be as normal. 

 

We hope that this will be a fun and exciting opportunity for your child to experience 

some aspects of life they have been learning about.  This will include designing 

ancient Egyptian costumery, building, bringing to life a legend they have studied 

and a performance. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Teachers 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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